Jane Rasely

From: Heather Wright

Sent: Thursday, August 29, 2019 4:29 PM
To: Jane Rasely

Subject: FW: Winslow Way Hotel project

From: Linda Hayes <hayes5032@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, July 26, 2019 10:29 PM

To: Heather Wright <hwright@bainbridgewa.gov>
Subject: Winslow Way Hotel project

I sincerely hope you will agree with the planning commission’s exhaustive report about the hotel project. If not, you
would be changing the feel of our Island singlehandedly. The precedent would be set to continue to encourage big
developments and commercial projects, to the detriment of our Island and its residents. Please reject this project as it
has been presented. Honor our comprehensive plan and zoning.

Thank you. Linda Hayes, a 47 year resident of Bainbridge Island



